1 February 2021
Proposal for Use of Village Green and Assets for Red Nose Day Activities

Walberswick Villagers will be actively engaged in this year's "Red Nose Day"
activities on and around 19 March 2021. These activities will, as a necessity, be
appropriately planned to take into account Covid-safety and relevant Government
regulations and guidelines. The Parish Council has been asked by the organisers in
the Village to provide permission for activities that may involve the Village Green,
decorating playing grounds or play equipment, the bus shelter or other Village
assets. The Council is being asked to approve these activities in support of Red
Nose Day charitable purposes. All planned activities will be informed to the Parish
Clerk via email in advance. The Village Clerk would be delegated to approve the
activity or, in case of any concerns, to seek advice from the Council. Any activities
that may involve the Heritage Hut will be referred to the WCLC as they are the
tenants of the renovated property.



